



SUBJECT: ACTION: Discuss and assign Commissioners to observe the

November 12, 2024 and November 26, 2024 City Council

Meetings (K. Wallace)

DEPARTMENT: Parks and Recreation

STAFF: Stacey Dempsey, City Staff Liaison to the Youth Commission

TITLE/RECOMMENDATION

In order to fortify the collaborative relationship between the Youth Commission and the City Council, it is strongly recommended that at least two dedicated Youth Commissioners volunteer to attend the upcoming November 12 and November 26 City Council meetings in person.

FISCAL IMPACT

None.

BACKGROUND

During the Youth Commission meeting held on September 4, 2019, Mayor Robert Taylor underscored the importance of active engagement and participation in municipal affairs by suggesting that the Youth Commission should regularly attend City Council meetings. In line with this directive, it has been decided that a minimum of two Youth Commission members will diligently represent the commission's interests by attending a City Council Meeting on a monthly basis.

PREVIOUS ACTION

During the City Council meeting convened on September 10, 2024, notable representation from the Youth Commission was observed with the presence of Commissioners Habon and Osivwemu. With Commissioners Habon and Madhan attending the September 24, 2024 City Council meeting.